
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Technician Class Ham Radio 

Course Forming Now! 

The Emergency Amateur Radio Club 

will host classes for anyone interested in obtaining a  
Technician Class FCC Amateur Radio License 

www.earchi.org/education 

 

The Technician Class license, 

the gateway to the 

world of Amateur Radio … 
(Morse code no longer required) 

Classes meet Mondays – February 5 thru March 18, 2024.  6:00pm to 

8:00pm HST (GMT -10), via Zoom Meetings 

Course is free; exam will be March 11, 2024.  The exam fee is $15.00.  (Youth under the age of 18, the 

EARC will pay one time the $5.00 youth exam fee.) If successful, there is a separate $35.00 licensing fee to 

the Federal Communications Commission. (For youth less than 18 years of age, the ARRL will reimburse the 
payee the $35.00 license fee paid to the FCC).  

ARRL text required: ARRL Ham Radio License Manual 5th Edition 

 

 

Seating is limited; 

 

For details and to reserve a seat contact: 

 

Steve Kawamae (KH6WG) email: skawamae@gmail.com 
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